


French Club will be hosting their annual Mardi 

Gras Party tomorrow right after school in room 

214. Learn about Mardi Gras in different 

French speaking areas! Listen to upbeat 

Louisianan Mardi Gras music! They will be 

enjoying traditional cajun cuisine as well as a 

delicious King Cake! Who will be Mardi Gras 

King or Queen? Come to the party to find out! 

All students are welcome to attend this awesome 

celebration of French culture! 



There will be an AOK 

meeting Wednesday 

after school in Mrs. 

Donohue's room!



Prom dinner packets are now 

available in the front office, 

Mrs.Gilmour's room , or in your 

email.  Ticket sales will be March 10, 

11 and 12.  This is for students to 

purchase dinner tickets ONLY. 

General prom packets and tickets will 

be available after spring break. 



There will be a prom 

committee meeting 

Thursday at 7:30am in 

Mrs. Gilmour's room.



Women’s Soccer Information meeting is 

scheduled for Thursday, March 12 at 4pm 

in the Study Hall Room.  Students should 

be prepared to provide parents and players 

addresses, emails and cell phone numbers.  

Also be able to provide basic information 

about your soccer team, position played, 

club, coach and uniform sizes.



Congrats to the choir for their outstanding performances at 

State solo and ensemble.

The choir presented 9 ensembles and received 2 gold with 

distinctions, 5 gold and 2 silver. The following students 

performed solos and received 8 gold with distinctions, 10 gold 

and 1 silver:

Alyssa Thomas, Erin Mckinney, Aaliyah Sansone, Josie 

Hartman, Kylie Renihan, Jazlin Herbert, Guy James, Noah 

Blankman, Allie Andres, Kayden Linneman, Olivia Ott, Clara 

Dobbins, Lori Masterson, Amy Ahrens, Oliver Moster, Violet 

Rebich, Caitlyn Bortlein, Sarah Dezarn.

Special congrats to Noah Blankman for receiving a perfect score.








